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 ACCC Market Investigation  

 
 

Following recent market speculation, BINGO today advised that the Australian Competition and 

Consumer Commission (ACCC) is conducting an investigation into the Building and Demolition (B&D) 

waste sector in New South Wales.  

The investigation commenced in late 2019 and relates to the price adjustments in the New South 

Wales B&D waste sector, which were implemented in July 2019. BINGO is one of a number of market 

participants involved in the investigation. 

BINGO’s Managing Director and CEO, Daniel Tartak said, “BINGO takes all such matters seriously. 

We will continue to be transparent and co-operative in our dealings with the ACCC, our shareholders 

and all our stakeholders.”  

Out of respect for the ACCC process and as the investigation is ongoing, BINGO is not in a position to 

make any further comment at this time. 

BINGO reaffirms its FY20 underlying EBITDA guidance range of $159 - $164 million as announced to 

the market on 13 November 2019. 

 

-ENDS- 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the BINGO Continuous Disclosure 

Committee. 
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